Edward Murphy School Newsletter
v ¢
v L J

50”0 60”0 At 5070 5o

Email Unsubscribe
Edward Murphy as well as the EMSB use the School Messenger platform to send mass
communications to our parent population. Unsubscribing from one will automatically unsubscribe
you from both. Therefore, by choosing not to receive EMSB emails, you will also be removed from
Edward Murphy emails. If someone you know no longer receives emails from Edward Murphy, please
ask them to contact the school so that we can verify if they have unsubscribed or if there is an errorin
the email address we have on file.

Parking / stopping in front of the school
Pierre de Coubertin street, directly at the front of the school, is a no parking/stopping area on school
days for the entire day. This is also a student drop off and pick up for our minivan buses. Parents are
asked not to stop in this area when dropping off their children to avoid interference with the
transportation. Also, please be reminded that you can be ticketed if stopped in that zone.

In addition, when dropping your children off anywhere around the school, please be mindful that
there are many other students who are making their way to school. When driving away from the
school, please do so in a careful and cautious manner to avoid any accidents.

Parent Teacher Meetings
In the coming weeks, our second Parent/Teacher meetings will take place. As usual, these meetings
will be virtual and by invitation only. You will receive a letter inviting you to make an appointment via
Bookings. Should you receive an invite to meet with your child’s teacher(s), please make every effort
to do so.

Pizza Day
As indicated on the February calendar, our next pizza day will be held on Wednesday, February 19th.
An order form will be sent to families shortly.

Thank you

Thank you to everyone who participated in our jam fundraiser. PPO has begun calculating sales; we
will be able to share school profits with you shortly. Thank you to the PPO for taking on this task.



Important Dates
Please take note of the following important dates. More detailed information will be provided
closer to the dates, as required

End of Cycle 3 Exams:
o French: April 28 to May 8
o English: May 20 to June 3
o Math: June 10 to June 12

e Literacy Month: April
e Cabane a Sucre: April 17
e Grade 6 Grad photos: April 22

e Grade 5 Quebec City Field Trip: May 15

e Kinderfest: June 12

e Grade 6 Graduation: June 13

e Welcome to Preschool Orientation: June 16
e Grade 6 Ottawa Field Trip: June 18



